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GLOBEMED BENEFIT DINNER  (Continued) 
 
Our keynote speaker this year is Dr. Christine O'Dea, Medical Director of Crossroad Health 
Center and Assistant Professor in the Department of Family and Community Medicine at the 
University of Cincinnati College of Medicine.  We are also excited to feature a recent alumna, 
Kirsten Boone, as a guest speaker.  We would love for you to join us to learn about 
GlobeMed's mission, our chapter's efforts, and how it applies to you. 

Tickets may be purchased at http://globemedatuc2017.brownpaperticket.com/ .  Please 
purchase yours as soon as possible in order to guarantee a spot at the event and so that we 
can communicate information to the venue and caterers in a timely manner.  The current 
ticket price is $45, but will increase to $60 on February 10th.  Please extend this invitation to 
any friends, family members, or colleagues who you believe would be interested in attending. 

If you cannot attend, but would like to contribute in another manner, you may do so in one of 
the following ways: 

1. Sponsor a ticket for someone else: Buy a ticket at 
http://globemedatuc2017.brownpaperticket.com/ and write "Sponsored Ticket" when you 
type in your first name on the website.   

2. Contribute to our Benefit Dinner funding by writing a check payable to GlobeMed at UC to 
the following address: GlobeMed at UC, 3440 Middleton Ave., Cincinnati, OH 45220. 

3. Donate through our Global Giving page: 
www.globalgiving.org/projects/globemedatcincinnati 
 

Tickets can now be purchased via the following link:  
http://www.brownpapertickets.com/event/2757338 
 

Conferences & Symposiums: 
 

  
The Ethics of Help Symposium has been designed to bring together those with a passion for 
protecting students as well as host communities. The Symposium will explore the problem of 
students, both undergraduates and pre-clinical health profession students, participating in 
direct patient care, at home and abroad, without sufficient training or oversight. The goal is to  
 

The Symposium on the Ethics of Help:  
Creating Global Ambassadors for Patient Safety 

June 8 & 9, 2017 
- University of Minnesota 

http://globemedatuc2017.brownpaperticket.com/
http://globemedatuc2017.brownpaperticket.com/
http://www.globalgiving.org/projects/globemedatcincinnati
http://www.brownpapertickets.com/event/2757338
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Conferences & Symposiums:  (Continued) 
 

more clearly identify the problem or problems, generate and evaluate possible solutions, and 
create a coordinated plan of action. 
 

Within the two-day event, Day 1 will be a focus on "Exploring & Defining the Challenges - How 
did we get here?" Day 2 will then turn to "Identifying & Framing the Action Steps - Where are 
we going and how to do get there?" 
 
Learn More and Register: http://z.umn.edu/ethicsofhelp2017 
 

Detailed flyer included in attachments 
 

 
 

 

 
Held in conjunction with the North American Refugee Health Conference (NARHC) 
 
What: Update Course 
When: June 14-15, 2017 
Where: Sheraton Centre Toronto Hotel, Toronto, ON, Canada 
Who should attend: Physicians and healthcare providers: 

• Working in tropical medicine and traveler’s health 
• Seeking additional knowledge in these growing fields 
• Needing Continuing Medical Education credits 

 
Hotel Accommodations 
Located in the heart of downtown, the hotel is in the center of entertainment, sports, elite 
shopping and world-class dining venues. The Sheraton Centre Toronto will be accepting room 
reservations until 5 p.m. local time on May 11, 2017. Be sure to state you are with the ASTMH 
Update Course to be guaranteed your discounted rate of $255 CAD single/$275 CAD double 
per night plus applicable taxes. You can book your reservation by phone at (888) 627-7175 or 
you can make your reservation online. 

Save the Date! 
June 14-15, 2017 
Update Course in 

Clinical Tropical Medicine and Travelers’ Health 
 

http://z.umn.edu/ethicsofhelp2017
http://sherwood-astmh.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT02MjM0MTg5JnA9MSZ1PTEwODMxMTQ2NjQmbGk9NDA2MzE2ODM/index.html
http://sherwood-astmh.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT02MjM0MTg5JnA9MSZ1PTEwODMxMTQ2NjQmbGk9NDA2MzE2ODU/index.html
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Training Opportunities: 
 

Global Health Research Training Study (Flyer Attached) 
 

If interested in participating in this research study, you will be asked to participate in a series 
of online educational modules and to complete online surveys related to these 
modules.  Students will be given a link to an external website that contains the 4 online 
modules, as well as pre- and post-module surveys.  Each module will take ~30-60 minutes to 
complete.  For each module, a pre- and post-module survey will take ~10 minutes to complete. 
 

The process begins with the participants receiving informed consent documentation on the 
first page of the online survey.  If the participant agrees, the survey will begin on the next 
page. 
  

If you have any questions or concerns about this research study, you should contact Jason 
Blackard at 513-558-4389 (office), 513-833-4589 (cell), or jason.blackard@uc.edu. 
 
Interested in joining or leaving this list-serv? 
You can add or delete your email address at 
https://listserv.uc.edu/scripts/wa.exe?SUBED1=UC-INTERNATIONAL&A=1 
 
International opportunities for students in health fields:  A Prezi with many such 
opportunities can be accessed through the Office of Global Health 
at http://med.uc.edu/globalhealth/opportunities/medstudents or directly through Prezi at 
https://prezi.com/tdtkstd5jdpx/international-opportunities-for-
students/?utm_campaign=share&utm_medium=copy 
 
GlobeMed Global Health Fellows Program II (GHFP):  GlobeMed supports the GHFP II to build 
a diverse global health career pipeline. They facilitate early-career overseas internships for 
undergraduate students from backgrounds underrepresented in global health professions. 
GlobeMed engages 2,000+ undergraduates at 50+ university-based, student-led chapters 
throughout the US, and pairs these student groups with grassroots organizations in Africa, 
Asia, and Latin America. For more info go to www.ghfp.net or email info@ghfp.net. 
 

mailto:jason.blackard@uc.edu
https://listserv.uc.edu/scripts/wa.exe?SUBED1=UC-INTERNATIONAL&A=1
http://med.uc.edu/globalhealth/opportunities/medstudents
https://prezi.com/tdtkstd5jdpx/international-opportunities-for-students/?utm_campaign=share&utm_medium=copy
https://prezi.com/tdtkstd5jdpx/international-opportunities-for-students/?utm_campaign=share&utm_medium=copy
http://www.ghfp.net/
mailto:info@ghfp.net
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What should aspiring health professionals 
be allowed to do when traveling abroad?

The issues are complex, and we’ve reached a tipping point. 

Join the champions and the challengers and have a healthy discussion to better
 understand the issues, frame the conversation, and identify strategies that 

protect patients and communities everywhere.

z.umn.edu/ethicsofhelp2017
Hosted By:

Learn more and 
register online at: 

June 8 & 9
University of Minnesota

Minneapolis, MN 

&

Symposium on the 
Ethics of Help:

Creating Global Ambassadors 
for Patient Safety



Global Health Research Training Study 
 

 

	
  
Dear	
  trainees: 
	
  
Many	
  trainees	
  embarking	
  on	
  global	
  health	
  experiences	
  wish	
  to	
  participate	
  
in	
  on-­‐going	
  research	
  or	
  small	
  studies	
  that	
  can	
  be	
  completed	
  in	
  a	
  relatively	
  
short	
  period	
  of	
  time.	
  	
  However,	
  they	
  may	
  not	
  receive	
  the	
  kind	
  of	
  training	
  on	
  
basic	
  research	
  skills	
  needed	
  to	
  undertake	
  such	
  a	
  project.	
  	
  
	
  
Collaborators	
  at	
  the	
  University	
  of	
  Texas	
  Medical	
  Branch	
  have	
  developed	
  a	
  
four-­‐part	
  online	
  module	
  series	
  entitled	
  Academic	
  Skills	
  Building	
  through	
  
Global	
  Health	
  on	
  basic	
  research	
  skills	
  such	
  as	
  developing	
  a	
  research	
  
question	
  and	
  conducting	
  a	
  literature	
  search,	
  project	
  implementation	
  and	
  
international	
  research	
  ethics,	
  developing	
  an	
  abstract,	
  and	
  developing	
  a	
  
poster	
  presentation.	
  
	
  
These	
  online	
  resources	
  are	
  available	
  to	
  you	
  free-­‐of-­‐charge	
  through	
  the	
  
Office	
  of	
  Global	
  Health	
  at	
  the	
  University	
  of	
  Cincinnati	
  College	
  of	
  Medicine	
  
	
  
You	
  are	
  being	
  asked	
  to	
  take	
  part	
  in	
  a	
  research	
  study	
  to	
  evaluate	
  the	
  
effectiveness	
  of	
  the	
  Academic	
  Skills	
  Building	
  through	
  Global	
  Health	
  
Modules	
  at	
  increasing	
  student	
  confidence	
  in	
  research	
  skills	
  and	
  
preparedness	
  to	
  pursue	
  a	
  scholarly	
  project	
  abroad.	
  
	
  
If	
  interested,	
  you	
  will	
  be	
  asked	
  to	
  participate	
  in	
  a	
  series	
  of	
  online	
  
educational	
  modules	
  and	
  to	
  complete	
  online	
  surveys	
  related	
  to	
  these	
  
modules.	
  	
  Trainees	
  will	
  be	
  given	
  a	
  link	
  to	
  an	
  external	
  website	
  that	
  contains	
  
the	
  4	
  online	
  modules,	
  as	
  well	
  as	
  pre-­‐	
  and	
  post-­‐module	
  surveys.	
  	
  Each	
  
module	
  will	
  take	
  ~30-­‐60	
  minutes	
  to	
  complete.	
  	
  For	
  each	
  module,	
  a	
  pre-­‐	
  and	
  
post-­‐module	
  survey	
  will	
  take	
  ~10	
  minutes	
  to	
  complete.	
  
	
  
The	
  process	
  begins	
  with	
  the	
  participants	
  receiving	
  informed	
  consent	
  
documentation	
  on	
  the	
  first	
  page	
  of	
  the	
  online	
  survey.	
  	
  If	
  the	
  participant	
  
agrees,	
  the	
  survey	
  will	
  begin	
  on	
  the	
  next	
  page.	
  
	
  
If	
  you	
  have	
  any	
  questions	
  or	
  concerns	
  about	
  this	
  research	
  study,	
  you	
  should	
  
contact	
  Jason	
  Blackard	
  at	
  513-­‐558-­‐4389	
  (office),	
  513-­‐833-­‐4589	
  (cell),	
  or	
  
jason.blackard@uc.edu.	
  
 
 
 
 

 


